
Requests for free interpretive or 
translation services, assistive 
devices, or other reasonable 
accommodations, should be made 
to Katharine Otto, at least 4 

business days before the event.

(802) 917-3451

Katharine.Otto@vermont.gov

REGISTER
NOW!

The Vermont Agency of Transportation (VTrans), in partnership with the Addison 
County Regional Planning Commission (ACRPC), invite you to attend workshops for 
the Vergennes Planning and Environment Linkages (PEL) Study, a study regarding 

truck traffic in Vergennes, in late May/early June. 

The Vergennes Planning and Environment Linkages (PEL) Study is considering transportation 
alternatives that reduce the impact of large truck traffic on VT Route 22A and Downtown 
Vergennes to enhance the quality of life and economic vitality in Vergennes and the surrounding 
towns. 

The Study team is now compiling a range of potential alternatives and developing draft 
alternatives screening criteria to be considered. The purpose of the public workshops is to 

gather feedback on the draft range of alternatives and screening criteria.

The workshops will include:

 Overview of the project 
 Study status update
 Presentation of possible alternatives and  draft screening criteria
Workshop discussion of alternatives and criteria
 Question and answer

The same information will be covered at both meetings. Please check the project website for COVID-19 
guidelines related to in-person attendance, and for any potential changes to meeting protocols/format based 
on guidance from the Vermont Department of Health:  https://vergennespel.com/news-events/

Katharine Otto
Planning Coordinator at the 
Vermont Agency of Transportation

SAVE THE DATES!
Vergennes PEL Study Public Workshops

Virtually via Zoom

Wednesday, June 1st 
6:00 – 8:30 p.m.

In-person at the
Vergennes Opera House

Thursday, May 26th
6:00 – 8:30 p.m.

Please join us to have your voice heard! 


